
Message from the Headteacher 

 

It has been a long and busy eight weeks but we have made it to half 

term. It was lovely to see so many parents at Parents Evening this 

week. We hope that enjoyed looking at your children’s work.  

This afternoon, the hall has been buzzing with the KS1 Salad Party. 

The children worked hard to prepare and then serve their parents. 

Thank you to everybody that attended. 

We hope you have a great half term and would remind you that we 

return on Tuesday 5th November. 

Stephanie Meikle 

Thank you 

Mrs James has asked us to say a 
big thank you to the parents that 
have donated items for the home 
corner in the Wrens class, Very 
much appreciated. 

Eco Team 

Next term the Eco Team will be having a clothing 
bin installed in the playground. This is an excellent 
way of raising funds for the school as well as 
recycling pre-loved clothing. Please keep a look out 
for this in the new term. 

Caterlink Menu 

Please follow the link below to the 
Autumn Term 2 Caterlink menu: 

Winter menu  

These new choices are now available 
for booking on your Arbor account. 

PARKING AND DROP OFF 

Please do NOT park in the school driveway or on the zig zag 
lines when dropping off your child. It is extremely dangerous. 
Please use the school carpark. 

DROP OFF ZONE—please do not park at length in the drop 
zone. This area should be used to drop off only. If you need to 
park up to speak to your child’s teacher, please use the school 
carpark opposite the school. 

Neighbour driveways—we ask that you kindly respect our 
neighbours and do not park in their driveways. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Minutes missed of 
school due to lateness 

This week we have had  102 
minutes of lost learning due 
to lateness. 23 pupils were  

late this week. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

INSET DAY 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y1/2 Ball 
Games 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y3/4 Tag Rugby 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y5/6 Dodgeball 
 

     

https://view.officeapps.live.com/op/view.aspx?src=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.lambslane.wokingham.sch.uk%2Fassets%2FDocuments%2FAttachments%2FWinter-2024-2025-New-menu-.pptx&wdOrigin=BROWSELINK


We'd like to congratulate our Year 6 team who entered an enterprising  competition at Wain-
gels last week against five other primary schools. Alisa, Beau, Carleigh, Emily C, Emily L, Har-

rison, Jessica and Rishir set up a 'business' where they manufactured and sold boats using 
their own unique team logo. Their idea, product, accounts, report writing and team work 

was judged by staff at Waingels. The children did incredibly well, showing passion, assertive-
ness and team spirit! They won the prize for the most creative team, which they were delight-

ed with. Well done for your efforts; we are so proud of you. 






